
Please return via email to above address or to the School Office.  Thank you 

Choir Club - Mondays (15:30 - 16:30) 

Mrs Watkinson; Singing Development Leader at Ripon Cathedral will continue to 

offer choir club after half term on a Monday afternoon, 3.30-4.30pm. Sign up 

and payment for the Club is with her directly at HW Primary Music:  
 

ACC NO:   50037001 

SORT CODE:  20-45-45 

 

Unfortunately, the club is only viable to run if there is a minimum of 10 children, 

it is therefore vital that you sign up as soon as possible so that she can monitor 

the numbers.   

 

The club will be run from Monday 4th March 2019, with the last session of the 

half term taking place on Monday 8th April 2019. The sessions will cost £4 per 

week, with a total of 6 sessions, making the total cost of the club £24 for the 

coming half term. Please reference your payment with your child’s name. 

 

Bookings are made on a ‘first come, first served’ basis and on confirmation of 

payment in advance. Please complete the attached form and either email to the 

address below or return to school. 
 

Any further questions please contact Mrs Watkinson: 
hayley@hwprimarymusic.co.uk 

 

My son/daughter would like to attend Choir Club on Mondays after school 

Name of child(ren) __________________________________________ 

I have made payment of £24 for the half term (info above)   

 

Please provide an email address for further correspondence regarding Choir Club 

sessions at Fountains School ___________________________________ 

mailto:hayley@hwprimarymusic.co.uk

